10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 10 May 1979

)

E I am writing on the Prime Minister's
behalf to thank you for your letter of

8 May about the arrangements for the arrival
of President Moi on. Tuesday, 12 June.

I confirm that the Prime Minister will
be present at Victoria Station at 12.10 p.m.
that day. She will begin her journey to
the Station from 10 Downing Street.

Caroline Stenhens

Lieutenant-Colonel Sir Eric Penn, KCVO, OBE, MC
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LorD CHAMBERLAINS OFFICE,

ST JAMES's PALACE, SW.I.

8th May 1979

State Visit of

The President of the Republic of Kenya

Arrival - Tuesday, 1l2th June 1979

I have the honour to inform you that The Queen
and The Duke of Edinburgh will meet The President of
the Republic of Kenya upon his Arrival at Victoria
Station at 12.30 p.m. on Tuesday, 1l2th June next.

The Queen wishes you, as Prime Minister, to be
present on this occasion and to arrive at Victoria
Station, Hudson's Place, by not later than 12.10 p.m.

Day Dress with a Hat will be worn.

I should be grateful if I may please be provided
with the address from which you will go to Victoria
Station in order that a route and windscreen lable may
be provided to facilitate your arrival.

I am, Madam,
Your obedient Servant,

Comptroller

The Rt Hon. Margaret Thatcher, IMP.,
10 Downing Street,
London, SW1




